

Dear parent(s)/carer(s),

The sports days have been and how much the children enjoyed all the activities. Thanks to the organisation for setting it all up so well. The reports have also gone home and next week the optional report discussions are scheduled. We have really reached the last milestones of the school year and together we are going to make a great time of it!



## Calendar

June 26-30	Week of (optional) report discussions	
June 28	Introduction to Secondary Education	
June 30	Group 1-2: Mud-day	
July 6	6pm – 8pm Art route	

# Holidays & study Days

Next school year's schedule can be found below.

HOLIDAYS			
	First day	Last day	
Start of the new school year	Monday August 28, 2023		
Autumn Break	Monday October 16, 2023	Friday October 20, 2023	
Christmas holiday	Monday December 25, 2023	Friday January 5, 2024	
Spring Break	Monday February 12, 2024	Friday February 16, 2024	
Easter Monday	Monday April 1, 2024		
May Break	Monday April 22, 2024	Friday May 3, 2024	
Ascension Days	Thursday May 9, 2024	Friday May 10, 2024	
Whit Monday	Monday May 20, 2024		
June Break	Monday June 10, 2024	Friday June 14, 2024	
Summer Holiday	Monday July 8, 2024	Friday August 16, 2024	

#### **STUDY DAYS**

Wednesday October 4, 2023

Wednesday December 6, 2023

Friday March 29, 2024

Monday May 13, 2024

#### **SHORTENED TEACHING DAYS**

Friday December 22, 2023 school is out at 12.30pm

Friday February 9, 2024 school is out at 12.30pm

Friday July 5, 2024 school is out at 12.30pm

### Art route

The classes of St@rtbaan and I-St@rt have recently been working hard on artworks for the annual art tour, and it looks great again! This year's theme is 'St@rt-Lab'. We look forward to seeing you on 6 July between 6pm and 8pm!

The flyer and route is attached. We will see each other then!!!

Besides the art route itself, the Harmony will also host a concert under the Hangar. Be welcome and more information attached.

## Books from the Library

The library will soon be replenished with a large number of English and Dutch books. The next few weeks will therefore be needed to set up the library thoroughly. To organise this properly, it is necessary to have all books in the library. To parents the request to give library books to the children so that they can be handed in at the library. All books must be handed in by Friday June 30, 5pm. In the following weeks, the library will be put in order so that at the start of the new school year, the library will look flashy again! Thank you in advance.

## **Attachments**

- Flyer art route
- Flyer Harmony concert

Enjoy your weekend!

Team St@rtbaan